
 
 
 
        
Ref. No.  ………………………                      Date:  27 .09.2016 
 
From :  Teacher-in-charge / Secretary 
 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
It is to be notified for all concerned that NAAC Peer team is 

visiting our college from 26th Sept., 2016. It will be ended on 

28th Sept., 2016. In this connection, an EXIT meeting will be 

held tomorrow on 28th Sept., 2016 at 10.30 am in our college 

campus with NAAC Peer Team and all Teaching, non-Teaching 

staff and other students’ representatives. All concerned are 

welcome to this Exit meeting.  
 

 
    
 
                                                                                                  Teacher-in-Charge 
                                                                                              (Dr. Parthasarothi Hati) 


